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Adam Lid <adam.lid@lacity.org>
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1 message

John McHugh <jpmchughl@yahoo.com> Fri, Dec 30, 2016 at 6:27 AM
Reply-To: John McHugh <jpmchughl@yahoo.com>

To: "adam.lid@lacity.org" <adam.lid@lacity.org>

Cc: "councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org" <councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org>

Transportation Committee Clerk Adam Lid
Councilmember Bonin, Chair ofthe Transportation Committee,

Dear Mr. Lid,

| purchased a duplex in Columbia Place in 2016, and love the proximity to downtown as well as
the neighbors and architecture of Crown Hill.

| cannot understand why the neighborhood has no commercial parking structures. As a result,
many use illegal and harmful practices to store their vehicles. One has been parkway parking,
which is destroying the attempts our community has made to improve our quality of life.

My hope is that all will support Councilmember O'Farrell in his efforts to enforce restrictions on
parkway parking.

Thank You,

John McHugh
212 Columbia Place

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=155da5b303&view=pt&search=inbox&th=15950257d3933007&simI=15950257d3933007
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